
 

 

  
 
 
                         Hafa Adai GAR Members!  
   

I hope this letter finds you well-adjusted and in 
good spirits after our storm recovery. As we bid 
farewell to July, I want to express my sincere 
gratitude for your unwavering dedication and 
support during REALTOR® Month, Thank to your 
collective efforts, we continue to achieve 
remarkable success in promoting the importance 
of REALTORS® and their invaluable contributions 
to the community,  
 
In particular, I want to highlight the positive impact 
we had in the aftermath of Typhoon Mawar, which 
affected our beloved island. The Guam 
Association of REALTORS® through the 
REALTOR® Relief Foundation worked hand in 
hand to secure a generous grant of $500,000, 
empowering us to give back to those in need and 
organize the Housing Relief Assistance event at 
the Micronesia Mall over the past three 

Saturdays. The success of this event wouldn’t have been possible without the 
commitment and compassion demonstrated by each one of you. It’s heartening to 
witness the real estate community coming together to support fellow islanders in times of 
adversity.  
 
As we embark on the month of August, we must continue our efforts to uplift our 
community and contribute to its recovery and growth. I’m delighted to announce that we 
are still able to accept applications for the Housing Relief Assistance, and reminding the 
membership that you too are eligible. We will maintain the Micronesia Mall venue and to 
provide a consistent space to extend our outreach to receive applications and make a 
lasting difference in the lives of those we serve.  
 
Let’s carry forward the spirit of unity and resilience that defines our association and 
continue to make a positive impact on Guam’s real estate industry and the lives of our 
fellow citizens.  
 
Thank you for being a part of the Guam Association of REALTORS®, and I’m looking 
forward to your continued success in the months ahead.  
 
Un Dangkulo na Si Yu’os Ma’ase! 

 
 
 
 
 

Jodee Duenas 


